
1_The Minutes_ UNFF4 Bureau _250703   1 

Minutes of the  
 





1_The Minutes_ UNFF4 Bureau _250703   3 

consultation and coordination with the Permanent Forum on Indigenous Issues and the 
Commission on Social Development, respectively. 
 
The Bureau members supported the idea of seeking areas of enhanced coordination 
and cooperation with other functional commissions and with ECOSOC. 
  

5.  Bureau meeting 
 
The Bureau members decided that the next Bureau meeting would be held on 29 
September 2003 in New York. 
 
Closing of the meeting 
 
Mr. Isakov requested Pekka Patosaari to brief Mr. Swajaya of the discussion and 
decisions of the meeting.   
 
Mr. Isakov expressed satisfaction with the discussion held at the meeting and thanked 
the members of the bureau for entrusting him with the chairmanship.  He also thanked 
them and the Secretariat for the telephone conference, and concluded the meeting. 


